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I support this bill. I use dry needling in practice every day with great safety and 

benefit to patients. All physicals therapists across the nation should be able to utilize 

dry needling to assist in reducing pain and improving function to patients. It is backed 

by research to be safe and effective treatment performed by physical therapists.   


